
Would you like to work with youth from all over the world 

in Longyearbyen on Svalbard?

 
Foto: Hurtigruten Svalbard, Longyearbyen 

Welcome to a digital meeting with us on Google Meet, 

Tuesday, June 10, 2025, from 7:00 PM to 8:30 PM. 

Link to Information meeting: https://meet.google.com/obe-mkfx-xgc 

By joining the meeting, you will learn more about the roles available and how you can get 

involved in Rotary’s exciting and rewarding youth activities. 

Specifically, we are planning to organize a Summer Camp and/or Leadership Seminar for 

youth in Longyearbyen during the summer of 2026 or 2027. The duration may range from a 

long weekend to a full week. 

The Summer Camp is aimed at youth aged 15–30 and will be open to participants from all 

over the world. We also aim to have leaders who are either local or come from anywhere 

around the globe. 

Arne, Solveig, and Ellen are looking forward to meeting you. If you have any questions, feel 

free to get in touch by phone, email, or Messenger. 

We look forward to meeting you! 
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